
 

     
       

      
      

 

   
              

        
          

  

                   
               

       

                  
                

                  
                   
                     

       

 

 

  

    

    

   

 

  

  

 

From: Michael Myatt <cmpava@embarqmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 2:09 PM 
To: Summers, Bruce - MRP-AMS <Bruce.Summers@usda.gov> 
Subject: [External Email]National Federal Order Hearing 

[External Email] 
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments. 
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Mr. Summers, 

Cooperative Milk Producers is a small dairy cooperative located in Virginia. We are members of 
National Milk Producers Association and have been involved in the work to present an updated 
comprehensive proposal on Federal Orders changes. 

We understand that our proposal will be forthcoming to USDA in April. We would certainly urge USDA 
to consider our proposal and approach rather than the IDFA proposal that we understand addresses just 
one particular issue. We understand that their issue of “Make Allowances” is their main focus. That 
issue is important to us and is included in our proposal for changes. Please consider our entire package 
when deciding on the necessity of a Hearing and the issues to be addressed at a Hearing. Thank you for 
your attention to this matter. 

Michael Myatt 

Cooperative Milk Producers Assoc. 

P. O. Box 540 

Blackstone, Va. 23824 

cmpava@embarqmail.com 

434-292-6455 (ph) 

434-292-6453 (fax) 
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